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Birla Public School Doha - Qatar

Circular

Dear Parent,

Subject: Discontinuation of KG 1 Admission for Academic Year 2025-'26

Greetings from Birla Public School, Qatar.

We would like to bring to your attention an important update regarding our school’s academic structure
for the Academic Year 2025-26. In compliance with the regulatory guidelines on the approved school
capacity, KG I will not be offered at our school for the next Academic Year 2025-26.

This is to ensure adherence to regulations while maintaining the highest quality of education and resources
for our students. We acknowledge that this change may impact families intending to enroll their children
in BPS KG [, and we sincerely appreciate your understanding and cooperation.

We thank you for your ongoing support and trust in our institution. Together, we strive to create the best
possible learning environment for our students.
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Dr. Anand R. Nair
Principal



